Dear Bristol School Families and Community,

As we approach this joyous holiday season, we want to take a moment to express our heartfelt
gratitude for the trust and partnership you extend to us every day. It is a privilege to educate and
support your children, and we are proud to be part of such a caring and dedicated community.

On behalf of the entire Bristol School team, we wish you a Merry Christmas, a Happy New Year,
and a season filled with joy, peace, and cherished moments with loved ones.

Please remember that our holiday break runs from Monday, December 23rd through
Wednesday, January 1st. Classes will resume on Thursday, January 2nd, and we look forward
to welcoming your students back to continue a year of growth and learning.

We are excited for all that 2025 holds and are committed to making it a year full of growth and
promise for every student and family in our community.

Thank you for being such an integral part of what makes Bristol School special. Enjoy this
festive time, and we will see you in the new year!

Warm holiday wishes,

Bristol School Leadership Team



